Principals Report Term 2 Week 3 2013

- Technology issues We have had a few upheavals with our servers. There are 2 servers one owned by the school and the other by the region. Our school server did not save work from approximately mid February until late in march when it was discovered as no message was being sent to inform us this was not occurring. As a result students and staff lost many important documents, which have needed redoing. The regional server is being replaced today and tomorrow with a server that will allow our Macs to work more harmoniously with the PC's. This has caused a few disruptions today, especially to the Library but will be rectified by the end of the day tomorrow.
- The ASR was uploaded to the School Website this afternoon and will be reported to the community in tomorrow's newsletter.
- Staffing we have a relieving General Assistant, Dave Robertson. This position should be advertised by staffing before the end of term.
- AASC is going well. Numbers have dropped off this term but are now the numbers we submitted when we applied for the grant. In Term 1 the numbers were well over what we had anticipated. AASC have given us a grant of \$1000 to support Dance Festival. Does P & C support the continuation of AASC in Terms 3 & 4? Students to discuss the area of activity they would like.